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Thursday 23rd February 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

World book day is soon approaching and we are really looking forward to celebrating it on Thursday 2nd 
March 2023. We have a number of activities planned for the day that we would love for you to join in with. 
 

●​ Dress up - Children absolutely loved dressing up last year so we have decided to do it again. 
Homemade costumes are encouraged! You could dress in a full costume, create a mask/hat for your 
character or even design a t-shirt. We can’t wait to see what you choose! (Dressing up is a choice - 
please also feel free to come in your uniform to enjoy the day!) 

 
●​ World Book Day vouchers - This year, a group of children will be visiting a local bookshop to use the 

vouchers to select and deliver the books to the rest of the school. We will be in touch separately with 
the parents of children who have been chosen. 

 

 
 

●​ Story Spoons- This year’s World Book Day competition is to create a character from a book using a 
wooden spoon. The more creative, the better! Prizes will be awarded for the winner in each phase. 
Please label your spoon with your child’s name and class and make sure they are in by Thursday 2nd 
March!  

  
 

●​ Book fair - Between Monday 24th April and Thursday 27th April, we will be hosting another Book Fair. 
This will provide children with an opportunity to browse and then purchase some new books for 
themselves. We will share more information with you closer to the time but we couldn’t wait to tell you 
about it now.  

 
Thank you for your continued support and happy reading!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Patel 
Reading Lead 


